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I am writing today to encourage you to pass SB 92: Corp. Income Tax; Oil and Gas Entities. 
All need to pay their fair share. 

At the same time, I believe we need to implement a state income tax.  Whether it is the North
Slope or the waters of Southeast, too many earn a paycheck here and take it directly Outside. 

Thank you for your service to the people of Alaska. 

Christopher Brown
Homer, AK
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